

Mary Jo Whitbey <whitbeym@rochesterhills.org>

Allan's Resignation from City Boards

1 message

Keith Sawdon <sawdonk@rochesterhills.org>

Mon, Mar 14, 2011 at 8:10 AM

To: Jane Leslie <lesliej@rochesterhills.org>

Cc: Mary Jo Whitbey whitbeym@rochesterhills.org, Christine Wissbrun wissbrunc@rochesterhills.org, Christine Wissbrun wissbrunc@rochesterhills.org, Christine Wissbrun wissbrunc@rochesterhills.org, Christine Wissbrunc@rochesterhills.org

Hi Jane:

Now that we have Allan's resignation, could you please have City Council begin the process to fill his position on the City Building Authority. The Building Authority meets in May and since it is only a three member authority being down by one member could effect their May meeting.

Thanks

Forwarded message ---

From: Allan Schneck

Date: Sun, Mar 13, 2011 at 11:21 AM

Subject: Boards

To: scottl@rochesterhills.org, sawdonk@rochesterhills.org

Cc: barnettb@rochesterhills.org

Good morning Leanne,

As a result of becoming the DPS Director, please let this email communication serve as my resignation from the Building Authority and the Traffic & Safety Advisory Boards. It has been a pleasure and honor to serve on these boards.

If I can provide any additional information and/or clarification on this request, please contact me at your earliest convenience at or via email at

Regards,

#rhmail#

Allan

Keith Sawdon Figance Director City of Rochester Hills 1000 Rochester Hills Dr. Rochester Hills, MI 48309 248 841-2535 sawdonk@rochesterhills.org

www.rochesterhills.org

Get Email Updates on Gov Delivery Join us on Facebook Follow us on Twitter Sign up for Alerts with Nixle

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the originator of the Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender.